
 

Join the IoD Canterbury Branch Committee! 

 

We’re on the lookout for new faces to join the IoD Canterbury Branch Committee this 
year! With some members stepping down due to regular rotation and personal 
circumstances, we have at least three vacancies with no incumbents re-standing. An 
election will take place at our AGM on Monday 17 March. 
 

Why join? 
Our branch committees are the vital link between the IoD and its local members, 
shaping opportunities for governance education, networking, and support. While the 
IoD is governance-focused, our Branch Committee roles are hands-on, working closely 
with our Branch Manager and Executive to bring initiatives to life. 
 

What we’re looking for 
We need enthusiastic, proactive individuals who can contribute to our branch’s 
success. To ensure we reflect the diverse membership of our region and to support the 
strategic direction of IoD nationally, we strongly encourage nominations from Māori, 
Pacific peoples, women, and members under 40. In particular, we would love to hear 
from members with: 

- Connectedness with Māori and/or Pacifica communities and related governance 
roles 

- Senior governance experience on the boards of large entities 
- Experience in technology related governance 

 

Commitment & next steps 
Being part of the committee requires a commitment of around five hours per month, 
including event attendance. It’s a fantastic opportunity to build your profile, expand your 
network, and contribute to the governance community. Not to mention your ability to 
support your CPD by earning points for each event you attend.  
 

Interested? Get in touch with any current committee member, including our Branch 
Chair, Lloyd Mander, to learn more. To receive a nomination form, contact our Branch 
Manager. 
 

        Nominations close on Friday 7 March – don’t miss your chance to get involved! 

https://www.iod.org.nz/membership/branches/canterbury-branch
https://www.iod.org.nz/all-events/canterbury-branch-event/revitalising-the-agm-oliver-mander-ceo-of-the-nz-shareholders-association
mailto:lloyd.mander@gmail.com
mailto:sharynn.johnson@iod.org.nz?subject=Branch%20Committee%20Election
mailto:sharynn.johnson@iod.org.nz?subject=Branch%20Committee%20Election

